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Minutes of the January 9, 2020 – School Board Workshop  
 

 

The Board of Trustees of the Coppell Independent School District, #057-922, met in a workshop 

session on January 9, 2020, at 6:03 p.m. in the Board Room of the Vonita White Administration 

Building. The meeting was called to order by President Thom Hulme. 

 

Members present: Thom Hulme, President; David Caviness, Vice President (arrived 6:04 p.m.); 

Nichole Bentley, Secretary; Anthony Hill; Leigh Walker; Tracy Fisher and Manish Sethi. A 

quorum was present. 

 

Staff present:  Brad Hunt, Superintendent; Carol Snowden, Administrative Assistant; Diana 

Sircar, Dr. Angie Applegate, Kristen Streeter, Sid Grant, Kathy Creek, Jerry Miller, Amanda 

Simpson, Angela Brown and Ron-Marie Johnson 

 

Notice of this meeting was posted on January 6, 2020 at 4:15 p.m. 

 

OPEN FORUM 

 

No one came forward to speak in Open Forum. 

 

WORK SESSION 

 

The following topics were discussed: 

 

 A general overview and timeline of the 2020-2021 Budget was provided by Diana Sircar, 

Chief Financial Officer. 

 Details regarding the future implementation of Orchestra in CISD were discussed by 

Jerry Miller, Director of Instrumental Music CHS. 

 A Career & Technical Education (CTE) update was provided by Ron-Marie Johnson, 

Director of CTE & Fine Arts. 

 Information on the Community Based Accountabiltiy System (CBAS) was given by Dr. 

Angie Applegate, Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum & Instruction. 

 

Tracy Fisher made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Nichole Bentley seconded the motion. The 

motion carried 7-0. The meeting was adjourned at 9:19 p.m. 

 

 

     ___________________________________ 

     Thom Hulme, Board President     

 

 

______________________________   

  Nichole Bentley, Secretary 

 

 


